
   
 

   
 

 
 
June 28, 2024 
 
 
The Honorable Dave Upthegrove 
Chair, King County Council 
Room 1200 
C O U R T H O U S E 
 
Dear Councilmember Dave Upthegrove: 
 
This letter transmits the King County Search and Rescue Association Site Study Report, in 
response to Ordinance 19546, Section 42, Proviso P1. 
 
As required, the enclosed report provided by King County Search and Rescue Association 
(KCSRA) details the buildings and other improvements necessary for a new KCSRA 
headquarters. Eight site options are ranked through a weighted analysis. Next steps for 
acquiring one of the top-ranked properties are also outlined. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of this report. The important work discussed in the report 
will help the King County Search and Rescue Association fulfill its mission and better serve 
the residents of King County. 

 
If your staff have questions, please contact Sean Power, Grant Manager, Office of 
Performance, Strategy and Budget, at 206-477-5595. 
 
Sincerely, 

for 
Dow Constantine 
King County Executive 
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Enclosure 
 
cc: King County Councilmembers 
  ATTN:  Stephanie Cirkovich, Chief of Staff 
     Melani Hay, Clerk of the Council 
 Karan Gill, Chief of Staff, Office of the Executive 

Penny Lipsou, Council Relations Director, Office of the Executive 
 Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget 
 
 
 


